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You live in a
neighbourhood, which
has been plagued by
a horrible Goose.

Each of your lives
have had to adapt as
a result.

Many of you will never
be the same.

By some divine grace
you have been given
some respite from the
Goose's reign of terror.
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You know very well,
this will not last
forever.

Take turns drawing
question cards and
answering them. You
are encouraged to ask
each other follow up
questions.

If you do not wish to
anwer a question, you
can pass it to the next
player or ignore it.

You once mistook your
neighbour's dog for
the Goose. What
damage did you
cause before realising
your mistake?

Someone oﬀered you
a way out of this
nightmare. Who was
it and why did you
decline?

The Goose has cost
you a fortune. What
possession was
hardest to lose?

The Goose's rampage
once made you a
good friend. What
unfortunate event did
the two of you bond
over?

An old neighbour
couldn't stand the
Goose and moved.
Why did this make
you feel relieved?

What artistic
endeavour has the
Goose inspired? How
do you feel about the
piece?

The Goose has forced
you to quit a hobby.
What was it and why
are you happier now?

You broke something
you had borrowed
from a neighbour and
blamed it on the
Goose. What was it
and how does the
memory of it haunt
you?

The Goose has forced
you to quit a hobby.
What was it and how
are you trying to get
back into it?

The Goose will be your
undoing. When did
you realise this?

The Goose took
something from you
that cannot be
replaced. What
changes have you
had to make to
accomodate its loss?

How do you carry the
Goose with you, even
in peaceful times?

The Goose caused an
end to a friendship
you used to treasure.
What unfortunate
event did the two of
you fall out over?

You've lost faith
because of the Goose.
What did you use to
believe in?

You once got closer to
the Goose than you
would have liked.
What did you see in
its eyes?

What impossible thing
have you seen the
Goose do? Who did
not believe you when
you told them what
happened?

What made you
declare war? Was it
too late?

You've lost many
nights of good sleep
thanks to the Goose.
How did you spend
them?

What promise have
you had to break
beacuse of the
Goose's presence?

You saw the Goose in
a dream. What do you
remember most
vividly from the
encounter?

You know that the
Goose is capable of
mercy. What makes
you so sure?

You angered the
Goose once. How have
you come to regret
this?

What coping
mechanism have you
developed since the
Goose came into your
life?

Who have you lost to
your obsession with
the Goose?

Where can you no
longer go because of
the Goose?

You learned the hard
way not to
underestimate the
Goose. What
happened?

A HONK woke you up
in the middle of the
night. What did you
reach for on your
bedside table?

You once managed to
persuade the Goose to
leave. Why did it fail
the second time you
tried?

You think you know
where the Goose is
hiding its stolen
itmes. Where is it and
what keeps you from
taking back what is
yours?

What rift in the
community of the
neihgbourhood has
the Goose caused?

Which one of your
neighbours do you
suspect of aiding the
Goose? How have you
let them know of your
suspicions?

The Goose is back.
What do you do?

